
EQUESTRIAN COMMUNITY INTEGRITY 
UNIT (ECIU)



- Quest – No longer acting as the ECIU

- If the FEI then needs to investigate any allegations or incidents,
the FEI will be free to use any service provider

- The Board has approved the appointment of Martin Gibbs
(GBR) as Chair of the Equestrian Community Integrity Unit.

- Martin Gibbs is a former member of the FEI Tribunal, former
Director General of the Union Cycliste Internationale (UCI), and
is the current Managing Director of SportAccord.

The ECIU going forward



• The ECIU shall be composed between one (1) and up to three (3) persons (including the Chair), at
the discretion of the Board.

• Term of 4 years (which can be renewed)

• The role of the ECIU is to perform the following functions:

• Review and/or investigate (if applicable) any alleged breaches of FEI Rules

• May review and/or enquire regarding investigations conducted by the FEI and/or on behalf
of the FEI to ensure that they are reasonable, proportionate, and in compliance with all
applicable laws, regulations, and policies of the FEI

• Provide an independent report to the FEI following an ECIU investigation, if requested by
the FEI.

• Provide a written Report to the FEI General Assembly on the activities of the ECIU.

New ECIU’s Terms of Reference



New FEI Reporting Hub



FEI Reporting Hub



FEI Reporting Hub
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